
5th November 2021
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Reception (Red) class,

Mr Blanco Paternity Leave

I am delighted to inform you that Mr Blanco is going to become a daddy imminently.  If baby arrives on time,
Mr Blanco will be taking two weeks paternity leave starting on Monday 15th November and returning on
Monday 29th November.

As we all know, babies do have a tendency to arrive when they are good and ready and are not always on
time.  Any changes to these planned dates will be communicated to parents.

To provide continuity for the children of Red class, Mrs Cluett and Mr Marsh will be taking responsibility for
leading the class in Mr Blanco’s absence.  Both adults are familiar to the children and work collaboratively as
part of the Early Years team to ensure that your children will continue to get the best possible learning
experiences.

I am sure you will all join me in sending Mr Blanco and his family our warmest congratulations.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Currie
Head of School


